

## COLUMBUS PUBLIC SCHOOLS

270 East State Street • Columbus, Ohio 43215

May 7, 1992

Mr. Pat Bumpus, President N.Y. Fire-Shield, Inc. P.O. Box 7305 Auburn, NY 13022

Dear Mr. Bumpus:

I want to express my appreciation to you and your employees for the excellent service provided to the Columbus Public Schools. The complete cleaning and flame retarding of over 300,000 square feet of stage and diorama curtains, window draperies, and flags and buntings was completed in a professional, timely, and workmanlike manner. Your employees were considerate, worked around educational commitments, and completed all tasks as requested.

The relationship between the Columbus Fire Prevention Bureau, Booth Fire Equipment Co., Columbus Public Schools, and your firm of N.Y. Fire-Shield, Inc. was one of always cordiality, cooperation, and support.

Mr. Bumpus, if at any time I can do anything to help you all you need to do is contact me. You certainly may use this letter and/or my name as a reference if that need should ever arise.

Sincerely,

Donald L. Halsey, Ph.D.

Director of Facility Management

DLH/vb